
SOUTHERN SANDOVAL COUNTY ARROYO 

FLOOD CONTROL AUTHORITY 

                                                                  (SSCAFCA) 

 

PROFESSIONAL STATE LOBBYIST SERVICES 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

RFP 2022-05 

 

The Southern Sandoval County Arroyo Flood Control Authority (SSCAFCA) requests 

competitive sealed proposals for professional state lobbyist services.  The solicitation documents, 

which include criteria for selection, scope of work and any additional information, can be found 

on the SSCAFCA website at http://www.sscafca.org. Contact person:  Deborah Casaus, Fiscal 

Services Director/Chief Purchasing Officer at (505) 892-5266.   

 

SSCAFCA will accept proposals until December 1, 2022 at 3:00 pm at its office building located 

at 1041 Commercial Drive SE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124. Proposals received after the deadline 

will not be considered. 

 

 

SOUTHERN SANDOVAL COUNTY 

ARROYO FLOOD CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 

/s/ David Gatterman, PE 

Executive Engineer 

 

 

Publication Dates: 

 

Albuquerque Journal: 11/6, 11/9 


